
From: David Hucks
Sent: 3/16/2016 12:14:34 PM
To: McDavid, Brennan J.; nboone@wbtw.com
Cc: Mark Kruea; Wayne Gray; John Pedersen; 
mchestnut@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; John Rhodes; 
mlowder@cityofmyrtlebeach.com; Randal Wallace; Philip Render; Mary Jeffcoat
Subject: Thanks

Nicole and Brennan,

MyrtleBeachSC.com would like to thank you and WBTW news for helping us 
highlight issues around safe ocean water quality in the city of Myrtle Beach this 
week.

As a follow up,  our team just now put this "solutions oriented" response online: 
<http://www.myrtlebeachsc.com/myrtle-beach-water-quality-treating-and-filtering-
storm-water/>

It is currently driving strong activity to our website.

From what readers are saying online,  it is clear that the problem is not a crisis 
(as we have continually reported, but others have said), that no beaches have 
been closed (as we have reported ongoing) and the problem is very fixable.

We love stories like these because they support public health, public safety, our 
environment and holding local government fully accountable.

Our Best,

 <http://www.myrtle-beach.com/static/mb-logo.png>

David Hucks
Join Our 500,000 Friends On Facebook 
<http://www.facebook.com/myrtlebeachpage>
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